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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

The government allocates schools funding for all children whose parents/carers claim for Free School 

Meals.  This funding is used towards resources for your children in the school, to enhance your child’s 

education. 

 

In order to claim, all you have to do is ring the Town Hall, provide them with your National Insurance 

number and they will be able to let you know if you are entitled. They will then inform the school.   

 

We realise that some parents already get free meals for children in Infant classes. This does not 

automatically entitle the school to the funding for these children. In order to receive the funding, you 

do have to make a claim. 

 

We would also like to point out that current Year 2 children will have to pay from September when they 

move to Year 3, so it is therefore beneficial to make arrangements now to ensure that free school meals 

are in place as soon as they move into Year 3.  The cost for a school meal is currently £1.90 per day.  

 

The number to contact is 0151 934 3456. 

 

We appreciate you taking the time to make this claim and wish to reiterate that all funding that comes in 

to the school is used on resources for your children. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr L Daniels 

 

 
 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


